
CHRISTINA GORDON SCHOOL COUNCIL AGM

September 15th 2021 Google Meets

Call to order-  7:17pm

Welcome and Housekeeping- James Sedgwick

Welcome by James Sedgwick the Vice Principal of CG!

Introductions
Megan Skinner- 3 students that attend CG & Secretary of the fundraising committee.
Jen Hoilund - 2 students & current president of the fundraising committee.
Holly Barr- 2 students at CG and teacher at CG.
Kashlea Budgell- 1 students in ECDP
Charlotte Van Driesten- 2 students and last years Secretary to the school council.
Brittany Deen- 2 students at CG
Amanda Hopkins- 2 students at CG
Lori- 2 students at CG and last years VP of the fundraising committee.
Vish Khaira- 2 students at CG
Barbara Rex- 1 student at CG
Rachel barlis- joined the meeting momentarily.

School council serves as an advisory committee for the school and parents. It is truly essential to have many
perspectives from the parents as possible.

Principal Report - James Sedgwick

The start of the year has been great. 580 students up from 500 next year. We will be adding staff members
in the next week. In school has been pretty quiet, and we can expect some more delays. We have hard
working staff that have ensured a great start and staggered entry seems to be well received agin this year.

Alberta Government has announced new measures, we will await for restrictions to be confirmed shortly.

Round Table:

Lori started by saying she likes the changes to staff parking.

Vish is very happy with the staggered entry times. It gives all parents a chance to get kids to respective
doors.

School council positions- James

President
Nominated :
Kashlea Budgell



Vice President
Nominated:
Amanda Marie Walsh

Teacher rep
Nominated:
We will determined by the administration.

Secretary
Nominated:
Charlotte

Members at Large:
If you have a child at CG you are always welcome!
Barbara Rex
Vish & Arash Khaira

Lori closed nominations.
Lori moved nominations be accepted!

Watch for more information to come!

Fund raising committee update- Jen Hoilund

Jen is the current President and is officially stepping down.

Our fundraising committee has funded many projects around the school including events. We work very
closely with administration for the prioritization of the funds.

Positions to be filled:

Chair
Vice chair
Secretary

Hot lunch we would love to have going, but for the safety of our students, we are still holding off.

M&M Meats
Mabels Labels
Art Card by Kids
Casino

Barb ,Charlotte, Kashlea volunteered to take on committee executive positions if cross over between
committees was allowed.

A heartfelt thank you from James to the Fundraising Committee was given!



Next meeting to be held on the same night as school council.

Next Meeting

Third Thursday of the month at 7pm.

Next meeting to be held virtually October 21st at 7pm.


